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Dear Senators,  

I ask that you oppose SB2003 because of the danger it presents to vulnerable people 

who struggle with serious issues and believe wrongly that suicide offers them a good 

solution to their situation.  In addition,  the two day  waiting period is not enough time 

for most anyone, to get to a place where their thinking can/will shift from 

hopelessness to trust.  The convenience of being able to access lethal meds so 

easily is a serious concern, as well.  Please vote ‘no’ on this dangerous bill.  Thank 

you, Pam Pries 


